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“In the long term should passenger rail be implemented, some modifications to
the Coastal Rail Trail between 30th and 47th may be needed, or acquisition of
additional right-of-way may be required for the trail to remain in the Santa Cruz
Branch Rail Line right-of-way.”

Please don’t borrow against future Measure D funds to build a project that would
need to be removed or reconstructed to make way for passenger rail. A trail in
place of the tracks can be fully funded with CTC’s generous Active
Transportation Grant.

Please don’t lose the largest active transportation grant ever awarded in California
history. Pivot now and build the Interim Trail.

Johanna Lighthill
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